
 

 

 

If you have any queries about the contents of this newsletter then do not hesitate to contact us. 

Everything is possible for one who believes. Mark 9:23 
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Our op 

Dates for your diary 
Wednesday 4th September 

School re-opens 

Tuesday 10th September 

Year 1 meeting 9am 

Thursday 12th September 

Year 2 meeting 9am 

Friday 20th September 

Reception meeting 2pm 

October 

Sponsored Bounce-athon 

More info to follow 

Friday 4th October 

Harvest Service at St Nicholas Church 

at 9.15am 

Autumn Wreath making  

Tuesday 12th November 

Parents evening 

Thursday 14th November 

Parents evening 
  

 

 

 

 
 

 

Current Weekly Attendance 
 

Pearl Class-       89.52% 

Ruby Class-       93.81%                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

Diamond Class- 89.62%  

Sapphire Class-  85.77% 

Emerald Class-  93.85% 

                       Topaz Class-     92.57% 

Attendance: well done to Harry P for getting 

100% attendance for the whole school academic 

year. Well done! 

 

Thank you and goodbye to… 
Miss Baynton- wishing you a wonderful 

retirement. 

Miss Robertson- wishing you lots of luck at you 

new school in Norwich. 

Mrs Robinson- wishing you lots of luck with 

your new venture. 

Mrs J Playford- wishing you lots of luck at your 

new school in Toftwood federation. 

Please remember to vote for us using 

the blue tokens at Tesco. We’d love to be able to 

use this money to purchase benches and other 

bits to make our school spaces more 

communication enhancing and communication 

friendly.  

Remember our reading 

sessions every Tuesday at 

school 10am till 11am. 

Come and enjoy a book, a 

drink and some tasty treats. 

Thank you to all the families that 

attended and supported our 

school disco last week. We had a 

great time, observed some super 

dance moves and managed to 

raise £345.75. This will be used 

to buy much needed classroom 

resources. 

Please do remember to like and follow us 

on facebook for regular updates. 

Have an amazing summer, keep safe and have 

lots of fun. 


